Volleyvieu Librory Dew/letter

Mark Parmerter, Librarian Sept 2022 www.oneontacsd.org/vvlibrary.aspx



Hundreds of New Books Await Eager Readers!

As students make their first visits of the school year to the library, they will see hundreds of brand new picture books, chapter books, and non-fiction books on display throughout the library. There is something for everyone, and Mr. Parmerter is happy to make recommendations. Kindergarten students can sign-out one book at a time, while grades 1-5 can sign out two, and students are welcome to visit the library anytime they would like outside of their scheduled library class. Welcome back to one and all!



Connect With the Library Online!

Students & parents are encouraged to visit the library's website this year for links to free Internet research databases, completed class projects, Internet safety tips, and a link to OPALS, the library's online book catalog which you can browse from home. And new this Fall: info on Media Literacy and fact-checking websites. Parents are also invited to "like" the library on Facebook!



Each month this year the library will feature a book display celebrating diversity - in September our display features books celebrating Diverse Families. It is invaluable for kids to see themselves reflected in the books around them. That's what's up!



2022 LIBRARY SCHEDULE!

This Fall, I am asking that parents & teachers help students to remember to return their library books on time - your help is much appreciated!

Day 1: Ferrara (4), Palmer (3), Reilly (2)

Day 2: Shelp (5), Bellen (3), Dutcher (2)

Day 3: Goss (5)

Day 4: Dutcher (4)

Day 5: Joseph (1), Stanley, Connolly (K)

Day 6: Tammaro (1), Seward (K)

